CON Meeting Hartford Pizza Ranch 1/8/11

Meeting called to order by Lori Richards. Minutes of last meeting read by Dianne Englund. Treasurers report read by Dorine Bennett.  Motion made by Doug and seconded by Billie to accept as presented, motion passed.

OLD BUSINESS:

Show:
Judges hired are Steve Goretska and Burton Butler. They will travel together and share mileage, but will have separate hotel rooms rooms.  Rooms booked at the Ramada Limited by fairgrounds for $65.00 per room per night.  Judging fees are $450 per day. Sound system will be $150 per day.  Arena fee increased $60.00 over 2010 rate.  For manure removal, there must not be garbage in it such as cups, etc. or the person hauling it will reject removing it. Janie and Ron cannot help at the show in 2011 due to a personal schedule conflict.

Banquet and year end awards:
Teri reported she has wine purchased with some donated from the Severson Winery in Oldham. Diane was asked to send a thank you. Banquet to be held at Mad Marys in Flandreau on Feb 12, 2011. Room is free if 20 people attend or we will be charged $25.00 rental.  Entrée’s will be choice of prime rib, shrimp, steak or chicken; food costs will be about $10.95.  Room confirmed by Billie.  It was suggested that the Royal River Casino would have rooms if desired.  The meeting and elections will be before awards.

NEW BUSINESS:

Banner:
Having a new banner made was discussed. Topic tabled for now.

Horse Fair:
We will need volunteers to man the booth. Lori will be absent because she has the ApHC Board of Directors meeting to attend.  The horse for the breed representative will be Ellie. Dates are March 18-20. The CON ApHC is donating $100 for the highest placing appaloosa in the Horsemans Challenge.

Description of officers and processes:
Started by Dorine and others are asked to help.  First drafts will to be presented at the meeting during the year end banquet.  

Scrapbook:
The scrapbook to be submitted for the ApHC Exemplary Club Award was done by Lori and Terri.  Award winner will get $500 from ApHC.

Next meeting will be at the year end banquet.

Motion made to adjourn by Terri, seconded by Penny, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted by Dianne M. Englund

